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Register Now for Fall Classes!

From: Bloom Dance Studio (no-reply@dancestudio-pro.com)

To:

Date: Friday, June 26, 2020, 12:25 PM CDT

Bloom Family, 
 
We are so grateful for the amazing response by our community for the upcoming season! In 48 hours, we already have over
140 students registered for classes this Fall with waiting lists starting for some classes! 
 
Don't forget you have until Wednesday, July 1st before registration opens to the public! We want to give you, our Bloom
family, first pick of classes! Register soon: https://danceatbloom. com/  And as always, reach out to us with any questions
about classes!
 
Thank you, 
Bloom Dance Studio
support@danceatbloom.com

In the past, you provided Bloom Dance Studio with your email address . Occasionally, you will receive brief announcements from us regarding the
studio. If you no longer want to receive these announcements, please click unsubscribe to request that your email be removed.
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